
 

  LIFE ON THE HILL 
Urban Vision F E B R U A R Y    2  0  1  9 

BUILDING A VIBRANT, UNIFIED COMMUNITY, TRANSFORMED BY  THE LOVE & HOPE  OF JESUS CHRIST 

WHEN THE WHOLE 

FAMIL YôS I NVOLVED  
 

DELIA , how did your family first get involved with UV? 

ñFour years ago my daughters (Ammy & Abigail, now in 4
th
& 

3
rd

 grades) said there was this person outside the school giving 

out flyersé They started coming a few weeks later, and since 

that first day theyôve loved it.ò 

What was your first impression, as a community mom? 

ñMy first impression was that it was a refugee center, but after 

about a month that changed: I saw that the people here cared 

about every individual in the community, no matter where 

theyôre from. I saw that they are here to help, to teach Godôs 

Word, to help the kids with school, and help the parents too.ò  

How is your family involved now? ñThe girls do Kidsô Club, 

S.O.S., and ballet. Our family started coming to church here, 

and helping when we could. Now I take care of the building 

part-time. My husband Ramon volunteers in the gym for Kidsô 

Club, and he helps with projects when he can. The girls also 

like to come in and work with me when there is no school.ò 

What does UV mean to your family? ñUrban Vision has 

been such a blessing for me and my family. My daughters  

are learning the teachings of the Bible here, and Iôm relieved  

to know that they can learn and have fun in a place where  

they are welcomed and loved, regardless of their  origins.ò 

 

 

 

Meet Delia Cedeño and Regina Lewis,  

two community moms who became UV staff 

members after their children began attending.   

REGINA, how did your family first get involved?  
ñIn 2014, my boys (David & Jordan, now in 10

th
 & 9

th
 

grades) and I were walking to the library when we passed 

Urban Vision. I called for more information, and it was 

one of the best spontaneous decisions I've ever made. 

The boys began going to Kidsô Club, coming home every 

Friday sharing the Gospel they had learned. I was looking 

for a way to become more involved in my community, and 

I saw the growth in them, so I reached out to volunteer.ò  

What was your first impression, as a community mom?  
ñTo see so many staff and volunteers care about the kids of 

North Hill truly touched my heart. The love of Christ is 

being lived out in my backyard! How amazing is that?ò  

How is your family involved now?  ñBoth of my boys 

participate in S.O.S. and volunteer as leaders for Kidsô 

Club. I began working part-time here in 2015 and took on  

the role of full-time volunteer coordinator in 2017. 

Even my uncle and aunt help out when they can.ò 

What does UV mean to your family?  ñWhere do I 

even begin? Urban Vision has opened so many 

doors for my family.  On a practical level, working 

full -time here has been a blessing for my family, as I 

am working towards becoming a homeowner. UV 

helped my boys get accepted to Summit Christian, and 

then CVCA, and I tear up every time I see their names 

on the honor roll.  So many people have poured into  

my boys and taken the time to help them grow, both 

spiritually and academically.  It was at Kidsô Club 

that they accepted Christ as their Lord. We attend this 

church as a family, and the boys were baptized here.  

We have truly found a family here at Urban Vision.ò   

 

 



    

  

GEARING UP FOR 

KIDSô CLUB!  
 Our K-5th Friday outreach 

program had a record-breaking  

fall semester. Please join us in 

prayer for this spring! 

Kidsô Club resumes this month, 
but weôve been planning (and the 

kids have been asking) since we 

concluded with our ñBirthday     

Party for Jesusò in December!  

Weôre following Jesusô ministry this 

spring, learning about the Woman at 

the Well, when He calmed the storm, 

and the parables of the Prodigal Son 

and the Good Samaritanð powerful  

 lessons, as so many of our children  

 are hurting, longing for a Father   

 God who loves them and cares for  

  them. Weôll end with our huge ñHe  

  Lives!ò Easter party, and the joyful  

  celebration of Jesusô resurrection!    

   Please be in prayer for the over 300  

 , many for the first time! young hearts that will hear the Gospel

One big change this semester: 
Because there are so many kids   

at Kidsô Club (you should see our 

parking lot at dismissal!), weôre 

beginning ñ ò for Kidsô Club Jr.

our K & 1
st
 graders on Thursdays. 

, Please pray for this transition

that it would not hinder anyone 

from coming to learn about God! 

 

 

LEADing a Legacy 

Kidsô Club wouldnôt be possible without the dedication of 

our 40+ teen volunteers! Itôs a big deal to commit to serving 

every week, especially for a busy middle- or high-schooler. 

But many of these youth first learned of Godôs love at Kidsô 

Club, and they are excited to stay involved. We know there 

are some future UV staff in this group of teens!   

So would you please also pray for these young leaders,        

as they learn to love and disciple their younger neighbors    

for Christ? Pray that they would discover their gifts, learn 

how to use them for the Kingdom, and develop a passion 

for proclaiming the Gospel and making Him known!  

 

This yearôs focus is inspired by  

2 TIMOTHY 2:2 ï ñand the things  

you have heard me sayé entrust to 

faithful people who will also be  

qualified to go out and teach others.ò 

In every Urban Vision program, we 

work to train up the next generation 

into faithful servant leaders who will 

make an impact for Christ.   

This year, Urban Vision will impact 

about 720 children and families for 

Christ! Each participant represents 

about $990 in program and operating 

costs, and we need your help: 
 

Will you partner with us  
as we LEAD a legacy 

by building up 

the next 
generation  

 

of Christian 
community 

leaders? 
 

 

 



 

  

ñCHRISTMAS   
WITH DIGNITY !ò 

Saturday, December 15 was a record-

setting ñChristmas with Dignityò Store: 

471 kids & parents shopped 

181 volunteers & staff served 

Over 7,000 items for sale 

95,000 ñUV Dollarsò spent! 

Thank you to all who donated items, 

served, and prayed for this event.  
 

 

 

Special thanks to DIGITAL PRINT SOLUTIONS   

for their generosity in printing this newsletter! 

SAVE THE DATE  
for the ñBack-to-School 

with Dignityò Store:  

Saturday, August 17 
 

Weôd love your help! 
 


